
 

 

2024 Monthly Fuel Sales 

 

The Palo Alto Airport is working reduce the sales of leaded aviation fuel (100LL). An existing tank on the 

field was refurbished and put back into service for the use of a 94-octane unleaded fuel (94UL). The 

94UL has been available for sale at the airport since January 2024.  

The Airport continues to develop a plan to transition away from 100LL in a safe manner in compliance 

with FAA regulations.  

 

 

Month 100LL 94UL JetA

January 26,369 41 7,319

February 22,667 132 10,200

March 26,779 139 13,593

April 31,593 175 11,351

May 36,384 387 9,261

June 36,491 285 10,179

July 34,832 155 11,866

Total 215,115 1,314 73,769


